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NEWS RELEASE  
From the Brodhead Watershed Association 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, October 06, 2016  
(Please do not print after Oct. 30, 2016) 

 

HIKE EVENT: Minisink in autumn 

10 a.m. Sunday, Oct. 30 

 

See Minisink Park’s trails dressed in autumn beauty during a free guided hike at 10 a.m. 
Sunday, Oct. 30.  

This hike is a shortened version of the popular walk held here in summer. Enjoy the simple 
trails in this Smithfield Township park bordering the Brodhead and Cherry creeks within a 
stone’s throw of the Delaware River.  

Hikers will go as far as the iconic Cherry Creek stepping stones and then turn back – 1½ miles 
and perfect for beginning hikers.  

Join us for hot chocolate and apple cider afterward! This is a “zero waste” event – please 
bring reusable beverage containers. Participants who do so will be entered into a raffle for a 
Kleen Kanteen bottle. 

BWA is dedicated to preserving water resources and the environment of the Brodhead 
watershed. Protecting open space and public lands such as Minisink Park is vital for clean, 
safe water – for drinking and for recreation. 

Donations to Brodhead Watershed Association will be gratefully accepted. 

Meet at Minisink Park on River Road, Smithfield Township. Take Route 80 west to the 
Delaware Water Gap exit. At the first stoplight, go left, under highway. Parking is on right. 

To register or for information, email info@brodheadwatershed or call 570-839-1120. 

 

Brodhead Watershed Association is a nonprofit environmental organization formed in 1989. BWA assists municipalities, residents, businesses and groups with 
protecting natural resources through education, workshops, seminars, public programs and stream monitoring. For information: info@brodheadwatershed.org 
or 570-839-1120. 
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